
Witness  appeal  after
Remembrance Garden vandalised

A  police  investigation  is  underway
after  the  Garden  of  Remembrance  at
Princes  Street  Gardens  East  near  the
Scott Monument was vandalised.

Minor damage was caused to wooden crosses and a sign within
the poppy garden sometime between midnight on Friday November
2 and 9am on Saturday November 3

The Garden of Remembrance was opened by the Lord Provost just
under a week ago with members of the armed forces including
veterans attending the event.

Inspector Alan Struthers, of Howdenhall police station, said:
“This  is  a  reckless  and  thoughtless  act  and  we  need  the
public’s help to trace whoever did this.

“We have already conducted local enquiries. The gates were
locked so the person or persons who did this would’ve had to
climb over the fence.

“We would ask if anyone saw anything suspicious to speak to a
police officer or contact us on 101, quoting incident number
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